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I hope you all are enjoying the “slight” respite we have having in the weather.  When summer starts in 
May it is nice to have a break in July.  It gave me the opportunity to have one of the most pleasant 
retreats in many years.  I hope you felt the extra prayers that I offered for Sodality – you are such a 
wonderful group of ladies and God surely blesses you daily.  While we are on the subject of weather 
the Board has voted to change our meeting schedule just slightly – starting with this year our August 
and September meetings will be held in the Rectory Meeting Room  Going forward we will meet in the 
RMR during the months of July, August, and September.  Our attendance tends to be smaller during 
these months due to the weather so we will move to a smaller space, this will also save on the utilities 
used in Father Keaney Center, 

The Board is busy planning activities for the year which will again include our Bake Sales (which will 
benefit our Garden Club), Trivia Night, Quarter Auction and Christmas Party.  Additionally we have Jo 
Ann planning such interesting Cultural events for the year – see her article below.  Looking forward to 
seeing all of you at the August 8 meeting in the Rectory Meeting Room.  Love to see “old” faces and 
always willing to welcome new faces. 

                      Mary Pfeiffer 

“The best and most beautiful things in the world cannot be seen or every 

touched – they must be felt with the heart.”                                       Helen Keller 
 

Refreshments 
Refreshments for the August meeting will be chicken salad sandwiches and chips.  Sounds good! 
 

Welfare 

Mount Grace cards were sent to Marge Kage, and Jackie Gonzalez.  A sympathy card was sent to 
Mary Hansen’s family.  Please keep all our sodalists in your thoughts and prayers. 

                                                                                                                              Therese De Moor 

Newsletter 

We are trying to pare down the paper mailings because of the cost to sodality.  If you have an 

 E-mail address please send it to me and I will add you to the list and I will send you an e-mail copy.  
My  e-mail address is susangross2@yahoo.com. 

mailto:susangross2@yahoo.com


Bake Sale 

The fall bake sale will be on November 17 & 18.  Further details to follow. 

Entertainment 

Please bring a wrapped gift for “Rob Your Neighbor”.  Remember not to spend a lot of money! Cap it 
at $5.00 or less! 

Lunch at the Boathouse and Tour at the History Museum 

A lunch at the Boathouse in Forest Park and a tour of “Muny Memories: 100 Seasons Onstage” 
at the History Museum are being planned for Thursday, August 30.  Lunch will be paid for by each 
individual and there is an additional $3.00/person charge for a docent-led tour.  We are limiting this 
activity to 20 people.  The sign-up sheet for this event will be at the August general meeting. 

Here is a brief description of “Muny Memories: 100 Seasons Onstage”. During this tour, you’ll find out 
how the Muny theatre was formed, see highlights from seasons past, and peek backstage to discover 
how that famous Muny magic works. You’ll hear the recollections of stars and staff alike, and have a 
chance to leave your own Muny memory. You’ll also get to explore 99 seasons’ worth of Muny 
programs, vote on your favorite stage star, and even learn a dance step or two.  This should be a fun 
and informative activity!   

            Jo Ann Ratermann 
            Cultural Committee 
  

Announcement 

The August and September general meetings will be held in the Rectory Meeting Room.  
August will be in order to save on the Air Conditioning and September will be to accommodate 
the Rummage Sale.  

August 

August 8---General Meeting-RMR 

August 27- Board Meeting-RMR 
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